
                  
 
    
 

 
 

Dear Birchwood Intermediate friends & families, 
 

Our Fall fundraiser starts TODAY and we need your support. We are depending on this fundraiser to provide 

funds to subsidize items needed for our school. Our goal is to have all our families involved so please contact 

family, neighbours and close friends to support our fundraiser – there is something for everyone! 
 

   
 
 

Santa’s Little Helpers is a great fundraiser to help you and those you know get ready for the holiday season.  

With many different types of wrapping paper, home décor, houseware items, jewelry, gadgets and much more, 

there is something for everyone! This fundraiser will help you start planning for the holidays. 

 
ALL ORDERS ARE DUE OCTOBER 22nd. 

 
HOW TO PLACE AN ORDER 

Due to restrictions, our fundraiser will be 100% online.  Share the below link with your friends, family, and 

close neighbors and have them shop to support your child and our school.   

 
1. ORDER ONLINE: Shop At: www.maritimefundraising.ca 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
Please note ALL ORDERS will be shipped to the school for distribution.   
Delivery will be approximately 14 business days after our orders are processed. 
A pick-up date will be made available approximately one week prior! 

 

Good luck with your fundraising efforts. With the support of all our families, we can make this a very 

successful fundraising effort and all of our students will benefit.  Thank You for your continued support! 

Birchwood Intermediate Admin & Staff 
 

                   
 

Share the catalogue digitally  

https://www.santaslittlehelpers.ca/  

 

SELECT: BIRCHWOOD INTERMEDIATE 

ENTER THE STUDENT YOU ARE SUPPORTING 

& SHOP! 

 
 


